NameMrs M Brown, Aymestrey Parish Council Clerk.

Q1. Do you agree that this (Oakfield Nash Lane) could be a suitable site for up to 4 additional
residential traveller pitches?

Q1a. If no, please explain:

Q1lb. If you have any further comments on this site, please specify

Q2. Do you agree that this (Madley) could be a suitable site for up to 10 residential traveller
pitches

Q2a. If no, please explain:

Q2b. If you have any further comments on this site, please specify

Q3.4. Do you have any other comments on the consultation that are not covered by these
questions?

Aymestrey Parish Council wishes to point out that neither the traveller site at Shobdon Rock, nor a
single caravan pitch behind Mortimers Cross Pub which was listed in Herefordshire Council's
Gypsy and Travellers' Accommodation Assessment, have been included in the Development Plan
Document.




